
Over Managing Today - lighter fluid,

bug spray and…teddy bears?!?!  You

never know what is being “classified” as

potentially hazardous for store level

processing today.

 

Thankfully, the rules for store level

processing are changing, but there is a

catch. The new EPA regulation contains

incentives for retailers to “over-manage”

the disposal of certain items.

 

If you don’t want to continue to over-

pay for this over-managing, you, the

manufacturer must direct the retailer on

how your items should be disposed.

 

The experts at DRS Product Returns are

here to help. The correct selection

could save your company substantially! 

Contact us today for more information.

www.drsreturns.com

Plush bears

being marked

hazardous.

Allowing retailers

 to  use this 

loophole could  

cost you 

greatly.

The Rules for Store
Level Disposition
are Changing.

https://drsreturns.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/DRS-Product-Diversion-2-2.pdf
https://drsreturns.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/DRS-Product-Diversion-2-2.pdf

